
 

 
 
 
18 December 2018 
 
 
Shani Bennik 
shani@taxpayers.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Shani 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for 
information on hold music. 

 
I am writing in response to your request received 22 November 2018 requesting the amount 
spent by Council on hold music, service providers and a full playlist. 
 
1) The total amount spent by the Council on hold music for the 2017/18 financial year was 

$14,550 exclusive of GST. 
 

2) The name of the service provider engaged by the Council to provide hold music is One Music 
NZ.  Our CCM manages this licence for the whole of the organisation. This licence allows the 
DCC and amenities to play recorded music, radio etc and live music in its public amenities 
and public spaces., including Music on hold. 

 
3) The full playlist of songs which are used as hold music is attached. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 

mailto:shani@taxpayers.org.nz


Dunedin Original Artists – Play List 

 

  



Other Music 

 



 


